

Minimally Invasive Spinal Surgery Complex Spine Reconstruction

Robert Masson, M.D. Diplomate

ABNS (Board-Certified Neurosurgeon)

Wayne Gardner, PAC

gardner wayne@neuroscineinstitute crg

Charles Goodnough, P.A.C. goodnough charles@nourospine.nshire.org

May 23, 2012

Ms. Ellen Satlof National Athletic Trainers Association 2952 Stemmons Freeway Dallas, Texas 75247

Dear Ellen,

The NeuroSpine Institute Foundation (NSIF), would like to pledge our support of the National Athletic Trainers Association and would be honored to promote the Youth Sports Safety Alliance.

The main goal of NSIF, is to promote youth sports, while educating how to stop all types of preventable injuries from occurring including concussions and spinal cord damage. I believe the common goals and synergy between our organizations will work well to educate parents, coaches, teachers and the athletes themselves to recognize the signs and symptoms of concussion.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for additional information.

Yours truly,

Lauren B. Wolf

Director NSIF

2706 Rew Circle, 100

Ocoee, FL 34761 (321) 300-6763

lauren.wolf@neurospineinstitute.org

www.nsifoundation.org